
 

 

                                                                           October 23, 2012 
 
M E M O R A N D U M       2012-17 
 
 
TO:  License Plate Issuing Officials 
 
FROM:  Sherry Helms, Registration Unit Supervisor 
  Motor Vehicle Division 
 
SUBJECT: New Distinctive License Plate Commitment Period  
 
    
During the October 10, 2012 meeting, the LOC approved distinctive license plate applications and designs 
submitted by five (5) new organizations.   
 
All distinctive license plate categories that have been approved by the LOC and are currently undergoing the 
commitment to purchase process are available on the Motor Vehicle Division (MVD) website at 
www.revenue.alabama.gov/motorvehicle/index.html (under “License Plate Information” then “Commitment to 
Purchase”).  The commitment period for the five (5) new distinctive license plate categories will be November 1, 
2012 through October 31, 2013.  Please ensure that this information is made available to each clerk in your office. 
 
If you have any questions regarding these matters, please contact the Registration Section at (334) 242-9006 or 
tags@revenue.alabama.gov. 

http://www.revenue.alabama.gov/motorvehicle/index.html

